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Need more stations and lower fuel costs 

I've been driving a hydrogen fuel cell vehicle for 2 years. It is awesome except for the 
lack of reliable fuel stations. I don't understand why California is not more supportive of 
hydrogen when electric battery cells are not a good long term solution and California is 
so progressive in just about everything else. Please enable fuel providers to put up 
more stations and repair existing ones for conscientious drivers like myself. 


